Statement by Myanmar Delegation Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar At the UPR Working Group Session on Spain 21 January 2015, Geneva

Mr. President,

My delegation welcomes the comprehensive report presented by the high level delegation of Spain and thanks them for their presentation.

We note with appreciation that Spain has adopted several plans and measures in the areas of promotion and protection of human rights and made progress through their implementation.

Mr. President,

My delegation would like to make the following recommendations for consideration by the delegation of Spain:

- To continue the implementation of the Strategic Plan on Equality of Opportunity 2014-2016 to achieve equal opportunity for women and men, in particular, to reduce the pay gap
- To continue its efforts to reduce early dropouts from education and training

We wish Spain all the success.

I thank you, Mr. President.
